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I am in favor of banning offshore wind development for some period of time. Special 
interests have been railroading this project through without engagement from people 
in the fisheries.  The answer for limited hearings was because of Covid.  The process 
has been flawed instead of being treated as partners the Governor has treated as 
subjects.  Offshore wind sighted in the wrong areas could have a tremendously 
negative impact on the entire state of Maine.  I am commercial lobstermen as is my 
brother, my father and many of my close friends. Even if you don't fish in federal 
waters you will be severely impacted as gear that is offshore is moved closer.  Its time
our politicians started fighting for our commercial fishing communities instead of 
trying to sabotage us. 


